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The Ambassador of Israel to the Secretary of State for External
Affairs of Canada

February 9, 1982
Dear Mr. Minister,

I have the honour to refer to your Note No. ESS-0322 of February 9, 1982, and
to the Agreement between the Government of the State of Israel and the Govern-
ment of Canada on Commercial Scheduled Air Services, signed at Ottawa on February
10, 1971, as amended by the Exchange of Notes of December 10, 1976.

I have the further honour to advise you that the proposals contained in your
Note are acceptable to the Government of the State of Israel, and that your Note
and this reply shall constitute an agreement between our two governments which shall
enter into force on today’s date.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

ESHAYAHU ANUG
Ambassador of Israel

The Honourable Mark MacGuigan,
Secretary of State for External Affairs,
Ottawa.



